
Daily Announcements
December 6, 2023

Our annual Christmas trivia has begun! Pay attention to the screens in the halls. The first student to contact Mrs.
Ortega with the correct answer will receive a prize. Let’s have some holiday fun! 

Congrats to Ms. Frerichs for guessing “Baby It’s Cold Outside”  correctly

If you submitted a schedule change request via the Google form and have not recd an updated schedule, please look
at your email. Mrs. Cress has been emailing students who requests cannot be made.

FCA, or Fellowship of Christian Athletes, meets every Friday morning @ 7:30 in Mr. Cress’ room. If you’re an athlete
interested in how you can live out your faith through school and sport, come check us out!

The FCCLA meeting has been rescheduled for Friday in Mrs. Jones’ at 7:30am Coffee and donuts will be provided.
Please plan to attend.

Mean Girls cast, please check google classroom for information about an upcoming meeting this Friday Dec 8th.

Seniors: Please turn in your senior photos before  winter break.


